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June 22, 1980 

Lou Sullivan 
 Hyde Street #
 Francisco, CA 4109 

Dear Lou: 

P.O. Box 21631" 8arz. CJose, Calif. 95151 

Thank you for your letter. We are glad that you have written to 
us recently. The information which you have made available will 
be put in our files for future use. 

In your letter you told us a little bit about your background. 
You mention that you were a gay person. Will you please define 
yourself a little more. WE ARE is trying to understand where 
you are coming from. 

As for the organization of WE ARE, at present we advocate the 
Stanford/Palo Alto Gender Clinic. However, if a person has problems 
dealing with the Stanford/Palo Alto Gender Clinic we refer that 
person to other organizations who can be of help to him/her. 

Besides publishing our newsletter, WE ARE is in the process of 
setting up programs so we can reach anyone who does need 
information or help. We are trying to set up a general information 
service for all people with Gender Identity problems. 

Mark, the Vice President of WE ARE, and Bill, the President of 
WE ARE, are both female to male transsexuals. Terri N,, on the 
Advisory Board of WE ARE, is a male to female transsexual. We 
would be very happy to meet you at some time at our mutual 
convenience. 

Thank you again for contacting us. 
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President of WE ARE 
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